
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mitchell Freeway Extension: Burns Beach Road to Hester Avenue 

 

 
 
ROAD CLOSURE 
Joondalup Drive right-turn into Wanneroo Road southbound 

The right-turn from Joondalup Drive 
eastbound into Wanneroo Road southbound 
will be closed from 10pm Tuesday 18 April 
to 5am Wednesday 19 April 2017 (weather 
permitting).  
 
The closure location and detour route are 
shown in the map below. 
 
Signage will be in place to guide road users.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The closure is required to facilitate 
resurfacing works as part of the Wanneroo 
Road/Joondalup Drive intersection upgrade.  

CONTACT US 

For all enquiries please call 1800 883 402 or 
email MFEenquiries@cpbcon.com.au. 

 
 

Above: Detour route shown in green. 


